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 Look what’s happening….  
Dates for your diary:  

• Wednesday 11th December 2024 -2:30-3pm 

        Tiny Taws Christmas sing along! Tiny Taw parents   

        come and enjoy some fabulous festive singing in our two year old   

        room. 

• Monday 16th December at 9am—Tiny Taws coffee morning. Please 

come and enjoy a slice of cake and a hot coffee in our 2 year old room 

as well as help raise some money for our school. 

• Friday 20th December 2024—Break up for the Christmas holidays. 

• Tuesday 7th January 2025—  Return to school. 

It is with a heavy heart that I inform our lovely families that I will be  

leaving at the end of this term. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time here at 

Highweek and I want to thank you all for all of your support over the years. 

It has been my absolute pleasure to see so many of your gorgeous children 

grow and change. It has been a joy teaching across the Early Years and I am 

so proud of the children and want to thank them for making my time here 

so wonderful. Miss Laura Roel will be taking over as Full time Early Years 

Lead from January. Please see the main school newsletter for more details. 

All other staff will remain the same. 

                                          All my love, Mrs Jodie Jenkins  

Moles and Mini Moles nativity - The Sleepy Shepherd 

What an amazing job the children did in our Nativity! We are so proud of all of 

them and want to thank you for your support.  


